
Pend Oreille County Library District
Request for Qualifications for Architectural Services
for the Proposed New Construction of a Newport Library


The Pend Oreille County Library District (District) invites experienced, qualified and interested architectural firms to submit qualifications for performing architectural services for the District’s planned new construction of a Newport Library facility.  

The complete Request for Qualifications (RFQ) is available on the District’s website, pocld.org/RFQ. All proposal responses should be in PDF format and are due electronically by Monday, December 2 at 5pm Pacific Time.

The District encourages participation in all of its contracts by minority and women-owned businesses certified by the Washington State Office of Minority and Women’s Business Enterprises (OMWBE), and by veteran-owned businesses certified by the Washington State Department of Veterans Affairs (WDVA). Participation may be either on a direct basis in response to this invitation or as a subcontractor to the successful bidder.
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